SCHOLARSHIP

THE COMMITTEE for the LILLIAN DE LISSA 
& JEAN DENTON MEMORIAL TRUSTS
             THE LILLIAN DE LISSA FULL SCHOLARSHIP

                          (12 MONTHS MAXIMUM)

Applicants for the Lillian de Lissa Scholarship for 2018 are invited from permanent and contract (2 years minimum) employees of the Department for Education who are working with children aged (birth–8 years).  The scholarship is available to persons with a qualification in early childhood education (birth–8 years) who wish to undertake postgraduate studies in early childhood.

The Lillian de Lissa Full Scholarship is to a maximum of $36,000 (tax exempt).  The purpose of the scholarship is to enable the applicant to take leave from employment to complete postgraduate research in early childhood education leading to a higher degree.

Special consideration will be given to applicants who have:
· significant experience in the field and have shown leadership qualities in the early childhood profession

· presented at conferences, seminars and have been involved in professional organisations and committees 

· indicated their willingness to share the benefits of the research/study with the early childhood profession

APPLICATIONS MUST BE MADE ON THE APPLICATION FORM

Enquiries and application form requests can be directed to: 

Carol Thompson 

Email:  carol.thompson@unisa.edu.au 

Telephone:  08 8337 7195

Closing date: Close of Business 5th October, 2018
No extensions will be given.
